The Villages Archery Club
Meeting Agenda
12 February 2018

Welcome:

The Pledge of Allegiance

We welcome the new the members. Explain what membership
means.

Financial Report:
Current Balance: $4,698.14

Old Business:
Range Misters

February....Blair Peterson
March... ... Wally Krull

April......... Ken Hamann
May........ .John Gauger
June......... Jim Scheer
July......... Dave Van Nice

August...... Ken Woolley
September..Dee Steinheiser
October... Rod Burge
November..Carl Frank
Decenber .. Rich Pickles

Old Business:

We hosted a Vega Round on 21 January and 32 shooters
participated. We also hosted our 2" “Learn to Shoot Clinic” on 11
January and about 50 residents attended. Thanks to everyone who
worked these events.

New Business:
We will host our next tournament on Saturday, 17 February, when

we will shoot a NFAA Indoor Round (20 yards) at 9:00AM. We will
need volunteers to:



Run the Line .............. Rich Powers
Registration ............... Rachel Burge, Chrissy Thompson,

We will have a work party on Thursday, 15 February, at 9:00AM to
set up the range for this tournament.

The club will participate in the 2018 Villages Outdoor Expo, which will
be held on 24 & 25 February. We will have an indoor table and
outdoor shooting spot at the La Hacienda Recreation Center and just
an indoor table at the Rohan Recreation Center. We need club
volunteers to staff each of these locations. A few members have
already signed up but if you would like to help, | will pass around a
sign-up sheet. Please pick the times and places where you can help
out. Resident for our next “Learn To Shoot Clinic”, held on 1 March,
will sign-up for this clinic at the indoor tables we have during the
Expo.

We will host our next “Learn to Shoot Clinic” on Thursday, 1 March.
This is the biggest event that the club sponsors each year and we
need a lot of help from the club members. We already have over 60
Resident sign-up to attend this clinic. The other “Learn To Shoot
Clinics” for 2018 will be held on:

1 March (Thursday) ... 1% Thursday after Outdoor Expo
12 April (Thursday)

Our 2018 Handicap League is progressing very nicely. Jeff will you
tell us how the League is progressing?

Classes with The Villages Middle School are running well and we
have had good volunteer support from Club members.. The club
was paid $1,916.75 for teaching archery at The Middle School in
2017. We meet every Thursday afternoon at the field across from
Buffalo Glen softball Complex at 3:00 to 4:30PM. We need help, so
please come out and give us a hand.

We received our order for 250 Gold medals. We now have sufficient
medals to carry us through for the next year or more.



The Social Committee will provide refreshments after every meeting
Dec - April. We will also provide a table for anyone interested in
“swapping or selling” used archery equipment. The last social event
will be the fun shoot organized by Ken & Chrissy Thompson. Jane or
Maureen do you have anything on schedule from the Social
Committee you would like to announce?

We are asking everyone to pick-up trash that is left around the range
such as old targets, plastic water bottles, etc.

Ken Woolley has purchased Club pins and they are available for
$1.00 each. Ken, show us the pins.

The Club Library is a very extensive collection of Archery books, CD,
and video tapes that are available to all club members. Jim Murray is
our club Librarian and he will be happy to check out any of this
material to you to take home and enjoy.

As a reminder, the Only way you can join the Archery Club or renew
your dues is at a club meeting. Dues for new members are $25.
Dues for members who renew their membership will be $10. We do
not accept payment given to other persons or mailed in. You must be
present at a meeting to pay your dues.

As many of you know, we have yellow club shirts that we wear at club
events or when we participate in competitions. The club logos are
done on our shirts by Custom Apparel, which is located in the
Southern Trace Shopping Center. We also have Club Hat available.

As a reminder, if you move a target in any of the target positions from
#1 through #9, it is your responsibility to return the target to its
standard position before you leave the range. The standard positions
are as follows:

Targets 1 - 3 are set at 60 yards
Targets 4 — 6 are set at 50 yards
Targets 7 — 9 are set a 40 yards

The club’s Web Page is up and running. You can visit the web site
at: http://villagesarcheryclub.com/.


http://villagesarcheryclub.com/
http://villagesarcheryclub.com/

For the Show & Tell tonight we will discuss Shooting Etiquette &
Tournament Tips.

Anymore buyers of 50 / 50 Tickets?



